
 
 
 
 

Greenwich Nursery School News 
 

The Holiday Season is upon us!  Thank you all for your generous donations to our Thanksgiving 

Day Feast!  The children worked so very hard creating their costumes and practicing their 

songs.  This month the letters Oo and Qq will be introduced and we will learn about nutrition, 

kitchen safety and measuring during our Cooking with Kids- on Friday December 7th we will 

make our own English Muffin Pizzas for snack!  We will be busy making Family and Friend gifts 

and learning about the importance of giving!  Our annual Linda Holliday Puppet Show, for all 

GNS students and their families will be held on Friday, December 14th at 10 am (doors open at 

9:45).  We ask each family to bring a dozen cookies to share (please no peanuts or tree nuts in 

any baked goods).  Class Holiday Parties are scheduled for Wednesday, December 19th.  GNS 

will be closed Friday December 21 through Tuesday January 1, 2019.  Classes resume on 

Wednesday, January 2, 2019 - children may bring in a favorite toy or gift they received over 

the holiday for Show and Share.  Important Reminder: Flu Shot documentation is due by 

December 31st.  We wish you and your family a Happy and Healthy Holiday Season! 
 

Daily Reminders 
 

 Please have your child use the bathroom and wash hands each day before school. 

 Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in 

case of accidents or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed 

according to season. 

 Attendance sheets are in each classroom. Please be sure to sign your child in and out 

each day. 

 Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake, water and raisins will be provided for snack. 

Birthday children may bring in a non-edible treat or goodie bag to hand out to their 

classmates (optional). 
 

Snack 
 

 Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day. 

Snack bags should be labeled and placed above your child’s hook when you come 

into school. 

 Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month. 

 Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack 

any peanut or tree nut products. Thank you! 
 

Outdoor Fun! 
 

Please dress your child appropriately for outdoor play and indoor physical activity. Sneakers 

and closed-toe shoes are a must for playground safety. We also recommend sending your 

child with a jacket or sweatshirt. We try to go outside each day, weather permitting. In case of 

inclement weather, we will go upstairs to Memorial Hall for large motor activities.  
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